
Zero Draft CFS contribution to the High Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF) 

We are congratulating Dr Anthony Muriithi for accepting this important function within CFS. Switzerland 

thanks the Rapporteur for the effort put into preparing this Zero Draft CFS contribution to the HLPF. 

The draft covers in an adequate and suitable way the value of the recently approved CFS products, but 

also takes a broader perspective. Underlining the unique multistakeholder format might be a plus. 

Having in mind the valuable input, the CFS products presented around the Food Systems Summit, we 

encourage you to be a bit more ambitious in presenting the past products. 

We would also like to encourage you to make reference to the ongoing work on promoting youth 

engagement and employment in agriculture and food systems. 

 

To conclude, Switzerland is supporting the proposals made by Germany and the EU delegation. 


